Dalton St Michael's C.E. Primary School

Newsletter 2

September 18th 2015

Class two have been scientists this week.
They have been finding out about rocks. The school grounds have been used to look at different rocks in our environment.



Mrs Liversidge has a new baby boy! Matthew was born on Monday morning. Congratulations to all the family.

Please use the Church car park when dropping off and picking up your children. The road outside school has double yellow lines to deter parking at any time. As you are aware, Higher Lane is narrow and is also a busy road. Please be mindful of all our children and other road users. I respectfully ask that the wooden gate in front of school is not used as access at the beginning and end of the school day. Thank you for your cooperation.

After-school clubs begin next week:

Tuesday – Lego Club with Mr Attkins (Y1 upwards) 3pm-4pm Thursday: Gardening Club (all ages)& Homework Club for KS2 children from 3pm-4pm

Friday: Cinema Club (alternate weeks) for all ages beginning on 25th September from 3pm-5pm

Please do your utmost to attend the Harvest festival in Church on Sunday 20th September at 10.30am. We would appreciate donations of tins and dried food for the local Food Bank which can be brought to the Harvest Festival Service in Church. Thank you in anticipation!









Stars of the Week

Ellis: for super number work

Year one: **Robyn** for trying very hard in writing and using phonics

Year two: **Logan** for being mature in lessons and giving 100%

Year three: **Ruby** for trying hard to use beautiful, cursive handwriting in all her work.

Year four: **Haydn** for his very impressive work in mental maths

Year six: **Jack** for a super effort with handwriting

Year six: Ella for brilliant organisation and extra research for her English topic work

Attendance Class three with 100% again!

Next Week

McMillan Coffee Morning in the
school hall after Church on
Friday. All welcome!